

Town of Truro Truro Historical Commission Remote Public Hearing Thursday, July 7, 2022, at 5:00PM

The Truro Historical Commission will hold a remote Public Hearing on Thursday, July 7, 2022, at 5:00PM to review the proposed demolition and removal of a Modernist style studio structure designed by Charlie Zehnder. The proposed demolition is in conjunction with the construction of a new residence located at 113 Castle Road, Truro, MA, Map 46, Parcel 398. This proposal is subject to review under the General Bylaws, Chapter VI Preserving Historic Properties. All interested parties are urged to attend the meeting via the GoToMeeting Information below. Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone via https://meet.goto.com/928434957 You can also dial in using your phone: 1-877-309-2073 Access Code: 928-434-957

Matthew Kiefer, Chair Truro Historical Commissions



RECEIVED TOWN CLERK